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As the longest-running study abroad program at UNL, Nebraska at Oxford has 

long been an opportunity for students in the College of Business to immerse 

themselves in a different culture - and earn some much-needed credits along the 

way. Vin Gupta has been a supporter of this program for many years, and was 

happy to contribute to the 2022 class of exchange students. 

 

Here are some notable ‘stats’ based off Vin’s generous gift:  

• 53 students attending Oxford this Summer. 

• Each student received funding. 

• Minimum scholarship awarded $776. Maximum scholarship awarded was 

$2,500. 

• Average scholarship amount $1,330. 

• 5 Pell Eligible students received funding (awarded max amount). 

 

Thank you, Vin, for your very generous support of UNL’s students! 

 

 


